
 

 

 

 

June 2015 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

We would like to invite you to your child’s GCSE drama performance exam on Thursday 18th June at 

4pm until 7.30pm.  This performance is worth 30% of their overall GCSE and I am sure they would 

appreciate your support as they perform.  It is essential that every student attends and that they stay 

after school on the day to prepare.   

 

For this exam, the students have been working on Blood Brothers which they have edited themselves, 

rehearsed and will perform for assessment.  Mrs Beasley’s class will be performing from 4pm and Miss 
Fisher’s class will be performing from 5.45pm. 
 

As this is a formal GCSE exam, we will be starting promptly at 4pm and 5.45pm respectively and 

latecomers will not be admitted for fear of distracting the students during their performance.  

Similarly, photography will not be permitted under any circumstances.  We will be recording the 

performances and DVDs are available upon request and for cost price. 

 

To give us an idea of numbers, could you please sign and return the slip below as soon as possible. 

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

 

Mrs A Beasley     Miss L Fisher 

Curriculum Leader of Drama  Teacher of Drama 

 

 

 

To: Mrs Beasley/Miss Fisher 

 

 

 I/we will be attending and require ……….seats. 
 

 I/we will not be attending. 

 

 

 

 

Name of student   ……………………………………………………………………………  
 

Signed …………………………………………………………………………………………….. Parent/Carer 
 

 


